11/13/96 Coastal Quilters Guild, Inc., Monthly Meeting

1. Maggie Godwin called the meeting to order at 7:30 p.m.

2. Kristin Otte introduced 10 guests and one new member.

3. Sue Scholl announced the sale of library books.

4. Maggie announced that Dos Pueblos Quilting will have an open house
Sunday, November 24 from 1-4 p.m.

5. Harriet Berke's Opportunity Quilt will be raffled in December.

6. Judy Gorrindo announced a novelty fabric exchange for the December
meeting. Members are invited to bring 6" squares of novelty fabrics to
exchange with other members. One yard's worth of 6" squares is
encouraged but members may bring any amount they wish.

7. Pat Yamada did the November Newsletter and will probably also do
December's.

8. Maggie will host a New Year's Day open house and showing of the
Hoffman Challenge. The Challenge fabric this year is a July 4th print.

9. Mary Ellen Hopkins will be the speaker at the December meeting. The
topic of her talk will be "In the land of mules, there are no rules". Dixie
McBride will be the January speaker, and she will present a workshop on
designing village scenes in applique.

10. Norah McMeeking gave a very interesting and entertaining talk and
slide show on her travels in England last year.

11. Nancy Hori won 24 Block-of-the-month "Indians and Pilgrims" block.
12. Jan Inouye and Susan Cochran announced the winners of the 1996
Wearable Art Challenge. Following are the winners and their respective
category: ‘

Sharon Doyle Viewers Choice-Most Votes

Robin Ruge Viewers Choice-Favorite Piece
Danae Michele = Most Touchy Feely

Group of 8 Most Humorous

Joyce Antrim Most Elegant

Nancy King Largest Amount of Challenge Fabric

13. Lee Carlson introduced new board members for 1997.

14. Door prizes were donated by Norah.

15. Six people had show-and-tell.

16. Carol Fay discussed preliminary plans for the Quilter's Play in the
spring. Respectfully submitted,

Diane Eardley, Recording ?e;etary



